
 
 

Attention Postdoctoral Scholars and Graduate Students! 
 
 
 The Society for Postdoctoral Scholars (SOPS) will be hosting our 6th Annual Postdoctoral 

Research symposium on February 5th, 2016. Mark your calendars for this day of oral and poster 

presentations and valuable networking opportunities. After a highly successful 2015 Symposium, 

the 2016 symposium promises to be even better. This year’s symposium is sponsored by the 

Graduate College and the Provost’s Office, and will be hosted at the Beckman Institute. Our 

keynote speaker is Dr. Adam Kruse from the School of Music. He will be presenting a keynote 

lecture entitled “Bring the Noise: Challenging the Relationships Between Hip-Hop and School 

Music”.  
 
 
 Abstracts submission and registration opens on October 15th, and will be open until 

January 15th, 2016. The registration fee is $15 for all participants. This includes coffee, a light 

breakfast, catered lunch, and light evening refreshments at the reception. Abstracts will be 

considered for either oral or poster presentations. As the number of oral presentations are limited, 

those abstracts not selected for oral presentations will be offered poster presentations. Graduate 

students are particularly encouraged to submit abstracts for the poster session. Travel awards will 

be available. The abstract word limit is 200 words. 
 
For more information, please visit our website: 
http://sops.beckman.illinois.edu/current-symposium/ 
 
To register, please follow this link: 
https://conferences.beckman.illinois.edu/registration.aspx?event=1089 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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